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CONGRATULATIONS 

• Nate (Y5) for passing the ABRSM Grade 2 Piano Exam  

• Lettie (Y4) for passing with merit the ABRSM Grade 2 Singing Exam 
 

WELCOME 
To our new pupils and their families:  Imogen, Ellen, Florence, Cianán, Sasha and Kamila who have all joined 
our Nursery.   Despite the unusual circumstances under which you have joined us we hope this is the start of 
a happy and successful time as part of the school community.  
 

Welcome back to this curious start to the term –
who could have imagined this situation! 
These are just a small selection of the Easter 
displays you shared with us during the holiday 
period.  Thank you for keeping in touch and 
keeping the Sacred Heart spirit alive! 
Ahead of the newsletter you will have received our 
RE Inspection Report in which the school was 
judged to be ‘Outstanding’. As anyone in Year 4 
will tell you, it is the people not the building that 
makes the school - so huge congratulations to the 
whole Sacred Heart Community. Together we 
have achieved something wonderful!  
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where remote learning is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception and Nursery have enjoyed celebrating St George's Day. It offered a chance to acknowledge our 
country's heritage and honour the patron saint of England. Children have been extremely creative by making 
dragons, shields, flags and even dressing up. 
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Year One have worked extremely hard and have produced a great 
variety of fantastic work.  They have added and subtracted 10 from 
any 2-digit number up to and even beyond 100 in Maths and written 
poems in English. In Science they went hunting for signs of spring 
and they have drawn beautiful dinosaurs in Art.  For RE they have 
designed cards for holy days such as Christmas – do not panic, you 
have not missed Christmas while in lockdown! - Easter and the 
Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus!  A big thank you to all the 
parents for their enthusiastic support!  
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Dangermouse Dash Review 
 
Dangermouse Dash is a good platform game that is enjoyable for little 
children to play and it helps them with fast fingers. Parents can find 
this game on CBeeBies Games. 
 
What is the aim of the game? 
 
The aim of the game is to try and get as many coins or pieces of fruit 
as you can. To jump, you press the space bar on the computer. You 
don’t really have to do anything else but press the space bar. That’s 
why it is suitable for little children to play. 
 
What skills are needed to play the game? 
 
You need to have fast fingers to press the space bar as fast as you 
can to try and get the fruit and coins.  
 
Pros 

• Graphics were colourful and well drawn 

• The music is good in the different places that Dangermouse 
will go to 

• It goes at quite a good pace for small children – you can’t get 
all the objects but you will get some. 

 
Cons 

• There aren’t very many levels – only 5 
 
    By Art  

 

In Year 3 we started the week by 

learning about Non-Chronological 

reports and wrote our own reviews of 

some online games. Later in the week 

we looked at poetry and wrote some 

shape poems and poems about our 

friends. In Science we have begun to 

learn about plants and this work started 

with being able to label the different 

parts of a plant. Some of the class have 

been showing their mosaics that they 

made over the Easter holidays. We are 

going to have a big, whole class sharing 

of our finished mosaics in our next 

Zoom session.  
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THE TREE by William Kirby-Green 
 
The tall, lean, crooked tree standing proudly, 
towering over the cricket pitch. 
Its leaves are as green as a shining emerald 
shimmering in the sun. 
Its bark is as rough as a dragon’s scales. 
Nearly as high as The Shard the tree extends 
upwards towards the clouds. 
The leaves blowing in the wind sound like a 
mouse scurrying through the bushes. 
The old tree, full of history, is still standing 
majestically watching the cricket players.  

 
This week was Earth Day and Year 4 have been thinking about our world and the environment.  In RE, we 
reflected on Laudato Si, Pope Francis' message to us and how we could be Zero Heroes.  Take a look at 
some of our Earth poetry that we wrote in our English lessons.  Some of us decided to take the classroom 
outside and be inspired by the power of nature! 
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Milo completed some research about Jane Goodall in Science.  He really 
enjoyed finding out all about her work with chimpanzees and this inspired 
him to do his own large-scale painting. Isn't it fantastic! 
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Liberty and Seren have been making the most of their extra time outside. They have been busy pond dipping. 
Liberty found a wild lizard which she has now adopted and they even managed to find a great crested newt 
which is quite rare! 

 

In Art this week, children in Year 6 having been looking at zentangles (which are pieces of abstract black 
and white art, rather like a doodle). They have been making their own designs which involved looking at 
patterns and shapes that we see in everyday life. 


